Melissa L. Suttner

From: Kurt Eggebrecht

Sent: Monday, April 01, 2019 8:09 AM

To: Fox River House

Cc: Melissa L. Suttner

Subject: RE: Request for variance to the noise ordinance
Steve,

Thanks for your e-mail request for a noise variance. | will place this on the agenda for the next Board of Health meeting
to be held April 10" at 7 a.m. in room 6A of the City center located at 100 N. Appleton Street.

Although not a requirement it is helpful for you and/or a representative to attend this meeting to answer any questions
the Board may have regarding your request.

| know we met a couple of months ago regarding your planning and we spoke of the importance of reaching out to
neighbors that expressed concerns in the past. | provided you a listing with email and addresses at that time. Have you
had an opportunity to do so?

Thanks,
Kurt

Kurt Eggebrecht

Health Officer

Appleton Health Department
920-832-6429
www.appleton.org

From: Fox River House [mailto:foxriverhouse@gmail.com]
Sent: Friday, March 29, 2019 3:29 PM

To: Kurt Eggebrecht <kurt.eggebrecht@appleton.org>
Subject: Request for variance to the noise ordinance

Kurt,

This email serves as a request for a variance to Appleton’s noise ordinance for Fox River House, 211 South
Walnut Street, Appleton, Wisconsin.

For the purposes of playing live music on our back patio in the summer months, we request a variance to
Appleton’s noise ordinance for the following times:




May 24 through September 21
Fridays 7:00pm to 10:00pm
Saturdays 3:00pm to 6:00pm or 6:00pm to 9:00pm (most will be 3pm to 6pm)

Contacts during these times will be:
Steve Olson (co-owner)
920.450.7619

Tim Ceman (co-owner)
920.205.0515

Jason Beatty (music coordinator)
920.318.0593

Thanks,
Steve Olson



